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27th April 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
Moorside Reading Survey 
 
As we continue to improve the standards of reading in school, we would really appreciate your 
support with completing a survey about your child’s reading and the reading that they do at 
home. 
 
This survey is completely voluntary, but will be extremely helpful in supporting us to further 
improve reading across school. 
 
The survey can be completed by following the link below.  Please answer the questions as 
honestly as you can:  https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/K6R7QZ2  
 
I would be grateful if you could complete the survey by Friday 6th May 2022. 
 
As always, your time and support is greatly appreciated.   
 
Many thanks,  
 
Miss Rogan  
Y6 Teacher & KS2 Leader 
 

 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/K6R7QZ2

